Sarnia Power and Sail Squadron

Minutes of Bridge Meeting

June 9, 2014

Present: Dave Sidenberg, Mike Schauteet, Hazel Huffman, Ossie Ianni, and Murray Long.

Regrets: Chris Schooley.

Motion made by Dave, 2nd by Hazel to accept the minutes of the May 17 meeting. Carried

Report of Officers

Commander- Ossie- Mentioned information for the AGM.

Treasurer-Hazel- the ad in the SYC Roster is paid for. Our financial records have been audited, and a copy will be sent to the secretary for filing. The monthly financial report has been tabled to the next meeting.

MAREP- Mike- stated that the water level of Lake Huron is low, but above chart datum.

Training-Dave- 8 people took the VHF course and passed, 4 Canadian Coast Guard members challenged the course and passed. Dave also noted- 45 people received their VHF/DSC licenses for the year 2013, and 26 did the same in 2014. Dave also mentioned that the SYC may have some students for a VHF course.

Web Officer- Dave- work is continuing on updating our Web site, but that a new computer would be very helpful.

Motion made by Dave, 2nd by Hazel to spend up to $900.00 for a new computer. Carried.

RVCC-Mike- reported that we need s supply of current stickers for those who pass inspections.

Motion made by Hazel, 2nd by Dave to accept the Officer’s Reports. Carried.

New Business

Ossie mentioned that we need to purchase gift certificates for our instructors. Ossie also asked if anyone was interested in attending the National AGM, there was no one interested. Mike reported that we need to fine a storage area for our supplies and that he will talk with SYC to see if they have any spare area.

The next meeting to be on September 8, at the SYC.

Motion made by Mike, 2nd by Hazel to adjourn the meeting. Carried

Time 7:50.

